DARTMOUTH POLICE DEPARTMENT

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Friday, November 25, 2016

Dartmouth Police Investigate Motor Vehicle vs. Pedestrian Crash



DARTMOUTH, MA - On Friday, November 25, 2016 at approximately 5:00 p.m., Dartmouth Police and other emergency personnel responded to State Road near the Moby Dick Motel to investigate a motor vehicle vs. pedestrian crash.

Upon arrival, it was determined that a 59 year old unidentified male pedestrian had been struck by a 1998 Lexus, operated by a 36 year old New Bedford man, identified as Kalen SANTOS 
As a result of the crash, the victim was transported by ambulance to Rhode Island Hospital. 
Members of the Dartmouth Police Department Crash Reconstruction Unit are assisting with the investigation.

No further information regarding the extent of the pedestrians injuries are available for release at this time.

Contact: Detective Kyle Costa

               Public Information Officer

